

Dear Parents,

Happy Autumn! Our themes this month will include fire safety, spiders, pumpkins, the four seasons, and leaves. Our class is also working on sharing and being kind to others.

Reminders

*Please remember to sign your Child in and out each day on the board, and check the board for important information.

*Please label all belongings, bring a jacket since we do try to go outside everyday, and have your child use the restroom **before coming in to class.** Some of the children are needing to use the bathroom right when we are starting Circle Time, and we don't want them to miss any of the fun!

*We are unable to check backpacks during school time. It is helpful to hand any important papers or supplies to one of the teachers.

*Every month there will be a monthly newsletter and snack schedule posted in the hallway and available on the preschool's website. If you are not able to access the information online and need a paper copy, please let us know. Thanks! When your child is leader, please make sure the snack does not contain ANY nut products. This includes any snack that has "trace amounts" of nuts. Please bring any labels/recipes from the snack for parents to review, as needed, for allergy information promptly at 9 A.M. Thank you for your assistance!

*Colorado weather is unpredictable. Please review our "Inclement Weather" policy that is found in the Parent Handbook.

Upcoming Events

October 4--Picture Day

October 18--Chapel Day--Please wear your Calvary Preschool t-shirt.

October 30--Fall party--Children may wear their costumes to school today, but please no masks, weapons, or scary costumes.

Thank you for sharing your children with us! If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us.

Mrs. Brenda Hamstra & Mrs. Kelly Dorrance





